
Saving Old Stamped Sidewalk Sections 

In recent years, the city's Roads Department has- sometimes with a bit of gentle 

prodding- established an unofficial policy of saving the stamped sections of old 

sidewalks whenever possible. For any number of reasons though, it's not always 

feasible to do so.  Here is a 2012 picture of the work in progress at the 4th Street 

and 7th Avenue NE site, a stopping point on this tour.  

 

 

More recently, the City has begun collecting its own stamped sections, and we’ve 

been told the plan is to put them on public display at some future time. 

Page down to view some other successful "saves". Kudos to both departing 

Councillor Druh Farrell and Troy McLeod of the City of Calgary Roads Department 

for their recent efforts in support of this historic infrastructure preservation.  
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